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This concept is not going to keep people safe.   The only thing it will do is make criminals out of law abiding
Oregonians. I follow the law and sell a firearm to a law abiding Oregonian and have them do the background check
at an ffl and they pass the background check but I'm still responsible for the actions of this person that just legally
purchased the firearm,  I'm not sure how you think that is going to keep anyone safe or stop any crime.  Another
example of how this won't work,  I lock up my guns in my safe and someone brakes in to my house and they are
able to break in to my safe and steal a gun and use it in a crime but I'm held responsible for the actions of that
criminal.  There is common denominator here is I'm responsible for the actions of another person not the firearm
because it's a tool and is completely harmless unless in the hands of someone who wants to do harm or commit a
crime.  We have a society issue where the criminal is not charged for the crimes they commit or are they made
responsible for the crimes they commit every one wants to blame the inanimate object that is harmless unless used
by a person with bad intent.   I hope this email gets to the right people and cooler heads prevail.    Thank you for
your time.  Daniel DeForest.
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